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Tuesday 31st January 2023 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
School Journey 
 
We are all very excited about our PGL trip next week to Marchant’s Hill.  It is going to be a fun-filled few 
days with a lot of fun activities including giant swing, abseiling, climbing, sensory trail and weather 
permitting, a camp fire! 
 
Below you will find a list of reminders for the trip: 
 

 The children can come to school for the normal time on Monday morning, at 8.55am. They 
should enter the school via Maberly hall where we will store their cases until we move them 
onto the bus. I will be waiting in Maberly hall to collect any medication, including travel sickness 
tablets that you may need to handover.  

 

 The coach will leave will leave St John’s at 9.30am. We are due to arrive at the PGL camp at 
12pm. 

 

 Please see the kit list at the end of this letter and make sure that your child has all the kit that is 
needed. Please also ensure the NO ELECTRONICS, INCLUDING MOBILE PHONES, OR 
FOOD is packed in the children’s cases.  

 

 We are currently due to arrive back at school at 4pm on Wednesday 8th February. Pick up will 
be at the back of the school on Elmwood Street. We will inform you nearer the time if there any 
changes to this.  
 

 Confirmation that it will be myself, Mrs Slack and Miss Reeve (another teacher from the school) 
who will be going on the trip with the children.  
 
 

 Edita will be in touch with you at some point this week, to set you up in a WhatsApp group with 
the school phone. I will communicate with you all through this and give you up dates as the trip 
progresses.  

 
Please do contact me via e-mail or the school office if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs Lindsey Hodgson 
Head of School 
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Marchant’s Hill  Residential Kit List  
 

 OLD CLOTHES – Please don’t send anything new or expensive, it may get 

damaged or lost 

 Long Sleeved T-Shirts 

 Fleeces and Jumpers 

 Waterproof Jacket 

 Trousers or Leggings – not jeans 

 Underwear and Socks – plenty of then as children may get soaked through 

 Comfortable clothes for the evening 

 Suitable Nightwear 

 Two Pairs of Trainers – 1 for activities and 1 old pair for water sports 

 One pair of dry shoes for evening activities 

 Two Towels – 1 for showering and 1 old one for water sport activities  

 A Reusable Drinks Bottle 

 Small Rucksack or Bag 

 Washbag – including soap, shampoo, toothbrush and toothpaste (please do not 

pack aerosols) 

 A Warm Coat 

 Hat and Gloves  
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